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Vote by mail is one of the most effective ways to engage the most voters in the 

electoral process. It is especially important. For disabled people, seniors, rural 

residence, and those with jobs that they absolutely cannot take time off during the 

day to go to polling place and vote. The only reason this bill has been proposed is to 

reduce access to voting because those who support it don’t want the majority of 

Oregonians to have a voice in how our state is run. There has been no fraud, no 

massive trouble in boat, counting, nothing at all to motivate a returned to Vote in 

person except for trying to stop people from voting. 


